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DATE: August 7, 2024      OPHPR-2024-06 
 
TO: MRC Unit Leaders 
 
FROM:  Makayla Andrews 
 MRC Coordinator 
 
RE: MRC Training Survey 

Thank you for your participation in the recent MRC CT Responds Training Series. Your 
involvement and engagement were invaluable, and we hope you found the sessions both 
informative and beneficial. 

To continually improve and tailor our training programs to better meet your needs, we are 
conducting a post-training survey. The purpose of this survey is to gather your feedback on the 
efficiency, applicability, and areas for improvement regarding the training series. Your insights 
and experiences are critical in helping us understand what worked well and what could be 
enhanced. 

The results of this survey will inform future MRC learning opportunities. By sharing your honest 
feedback, you will contribute directly to the development of more effective and relevant training 
programs for participants. 

We appreciate your time and effort in completing this survey. Your input is highly valued and 
will help us ensure that future training initiatives are as impactful and as successful as possible. 

Thank you once again for your participation and for your commitment to improving our 
emergency response capabilities. Should you have any questions or require further assistance, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at makayla.andrews@ct.gov in the DPH Office of Public 
Health Preparedness and Response.  

Please find the survey link here: MRC Survey 

cc: William Gerrish, Health Program Supervisor, Preparedness 
Francesca Provenzano, Public Health Section Chief 
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